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June 2, 2020 

Sent via FCC EFTS portal 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Office of the Secretary  
445 12th Street, S.W.  
12th Street Lobby, TW-A325  
Washington, DC 20554  
 

ATTENTION: WIRELINE COMPETITION BUREAU  
 Transmittal: No.01 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
With this letter issued by Northwest Fiber, LLC dba Ziply Fiber Telephone Companies ("Ziply")  
hereby issues its new Tariff FCC No. 1; Tariff FCC No. 2, Tariff FCC No. 3, Tariff FCC No. 4 and 
Tariff FCC No. 5, effective as of June 18, 2020.  In issuing these tariffs, Ziply is adopting the 
portion of the Frontier Telephone Companies applicable to the operating territories in Idaho, 
Montana, Oregon and Washington pursuant to the FCC Memorandum Opinion and Order and 
Declaratory Ruling, DA 19-1302 (December 19, 2019). 
 
In accordance with the requirements of Section 61.21(a) (3) of the Commission's Rules, the 
FCC Registration Number (FRN) for Ziply Fiber is 0028-6052-02.  
 
Pursuant to Section 61.14 of the Commission’s Rules, this transmittal letter, associated files, 
Form 159, and the filing fee of $960.00 are being transmitted on this date via the Commission’s 
Electronic Tariff Filing System.  This filing is being made on 15 days notice.  Any petitions 
against this filing under Section 1.773(a)(4) of the Commission’s Rules or questions related to 
this filing shall be directed to: 
Jessica Epley 
Ziply Fiber 
4155 SW Cedar Hills Blvd 
Beaverton, OR  97005 
jessica.epley@ziply.com  
(503) 431-0458 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Epley 
Government & External Affairs Director 
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